
June 20, 2020 

Ms. Ann Kaplan-Mulholland 
60 Bloor Street West 
Toronto, ON  M4W 3B8 

Dear Ms. Kaplan-Mulholland: 

We’re living in challenging and uncertain times. Yet, I am humbled, once 

more, by the generosity of our donor community, and how quickly our 
partners and people like you have mobilized to support SickKids patients and 
staff in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Thank you for your gift-in-

kind of 500 washable face coverings. Your donation will help protect our 
frontline staff during this crisis. 

At SickKids Foundation, our immediate priority is to help our Hospital be as 

nimble and effective as possible in the response to COVID-19, while keeping 
patients, families, and staff safe and well. Donor support like yours is key to 
this effort. When we move beyond this crisis, we’ll approach the challenge of 

building the new SickKids with renewed urgency, buoyed by how our 
community of big-hearted supporters and generous donors helped us get 
through.  

Your support of SickKids is more important to us than ever. Our heartfelt 
thanks to you for reaching out and making a difference. 

Best wishes to you, your family, and the people you love for good health and 
safety.   

Sincerely, 

Ted Garrard, C.M. 
Chief Executive Officer 

SickKids Foundation 
525 University Ave Suite 835 
Toronto ON M5G 2L3 
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